
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/8/2016 3:37:39 PM
Subject: FW: Sen. O'Dell Flags

Anyone know a funeral date?

From: Wiggins, Nolan
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 3:28 PM
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine
Subject: Sen. O'Dell Flags

Katherine,

Hope you're doing well. Cynthia is out of the office today, so I wanted to see if you've heard anything about lowering 
the flags to half-staff for Sen. O'Dell. We can get the notification out at any time, but I'm not sure how many people 
that the email alert goes to would see it on the weekend.

It didn't look like any funeral arrangements have been announced yet.

Thanks.

Nolan

Nolan Wiggins
Director, Division of General Services

The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 408, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 737-0010| (803) 737-05921 fax

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Division of General Services has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact 
information.
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